
TOWN OF NORTH READING

BOARD OF APPEALS
HEARING NOTICE

A Public Hearing will be held in Room
14, Town Hall/Murphy Center, 235
North Street, North Reading, MA on
Thursday, December 14, 2017 at 7:30
p.m. on the petition of Curo North
Reading, LLC, 20 West 22nd St, Suite
408, New York, NY 10010, for a variance
from the parking space requirement at
400 Riverpark Dr., Map 1, Parcel 4, from
the required 10’x20’ to 9’x18’, per
Article XIII, Section 200-75, parking
sketch “A”.
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